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A chara,


Beatha agus sláinte chugat.


Sixth year students will return to school on Monday March 1st 2021. I have some 
information here to share with you. We met the Sixth Years today to keep them up 
to date. 

• Sixth Years will have classes on Monday and will commence their Mock exams on 
Tuesday (March 2nd). Every teacher will have a chance to meet them on Monday 
to advise and guide them in relation to the Mock exams. 

• Leaving Cert Applied sixth year students will have normal classes from Monday 
March 1st to March 8th. Their mock exams will commence on Tuesday March 9th 
and will continue Wednesday and Thursday. Normal classes will recommence for 
them again on March 15th. 

• All of the students will need to complete a return to school form. This has been 
sent to the students emails. It has to be completed and returned to the following 
email address filleadh6@pcd07.ie before 0830 on Monday. Students will not be 
allowed into the building until the completed form has been received.  

• We have been provided with no additional information with regard to the 
Accredited Grades process or the Leaving Certificate itself. We have been 
advised that  a general explanatory guide will be published by early next week. 
This will be followed by a more detailed guide for teachers and schools. As soon 
as we have any extra information we will share it with you. 

• The school uniform must be worn as normal. 
• The students will need to follow all of the guidelines in relation to Covid 19 when 

at school. We all understand how serious the situation is at the moment and we 
all must endeavour to protect everyone in the community.  

• To ensure that we can keep the school open we have to keep Covid 19 out. We 
will achieve this by keeping our contacts to a minimum and strictly following the 
Covid 19 guidelines. This means that mixing outside our own households has to 
be avoided. 

• A mask must be worn in school. Visors are no longer suitable. 
• The Covid 19 reference card is attached for your information. 

We are all really looking forward to welcoming back the Sixth Years to continue with 
the preparation for the Leaving Certificate and to support them in school.  

 Le buíochas,


Éamonn Mac Muiris

Príomhoide
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